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Between January and June 2022, the community 

provided feedback on the preliminary designs for 

EastLink WA with a focus on the access and 

connectivity of the proposed highway and 

adjacent road network. We invited feedback on: 

• What's important to the community

through our community survey

• The access point locations (Phase 1

interactive map)

• Highway connectivity (Phase 2

interactive map); and

• How the community use and experience

the Kep Track.

Thank you to those who provided feedback online 

via our consultation website My Say Transport, in-

person at our drop-in sessions and through our 

project enquiries channels.  

We received feedback about a range of factors, 

reflecting diverse views within the community. 

This feedback is being considered alongside 

environmental, heritage, engineering, and land-

use constraints and requirements to refine the 

Access Strategy and ultimate design concepts, 

which considers forecasted 2051 traffic volumes 

for the highway.   

You can view the ‘What we’ve heard summary’ as 

well as responses to common questions by 

visiting 

https://www.mainroads.wa.gov.au/eastlinkwa.  

We will continue to keep you informed 

throughout the project, in the meantime, if you 

have questions or feedback to share you can get 

in touch with us on 138 138 or email us at 

enquiries@mainroads.wa.gov.au.   

Thank you for your contributions 

EastLink WA is a culmination of more than 40 years of road planning activities to provide a safer, more 

efficient route between Perth and Northam for freight and road users. Planning and development is taking 

place over three years to produce preliminary designs for the route. 

EastLink WA Planning and development is jointly funded by the Australian Government ($10 million) and 

Western Australian Government ($10 million). 
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